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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I am 23 years old and I live in Colorado and I have never been on these rivers but I think that if we do not take

action and protect more rivers people in my generation may never get to enjoy them. I would like to have a

chance to see these rivers in their natural pristine condition. And even if I don't get to visit these rivers, knowing

that they remain wild and scenic for fish, wildlife and organisms is important to me. Removing protections is a

step in the wrong direction. We should be increasing our protection of all the natural resources that we can not

removing in, especially in this volitale political environment someone needs to take a stand and represent what

we the people care about. For me that is our natural resources, especially rivers.

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Dana Shellhorn

Montrose, CO 81403

dsduck19@gmail.com

 


